MEMORANDUM

TO: Donna Landi, Clerk of the Board DATE: February 11, 2015
Board of Supervisors Office
FROM: Mike Dent, Director SUBJECT: Adult & Family
Department of Social Services Commission Membership

CC: Michael Heggarty, Interim Director
Health & Human Services Agency

The Commission has received two new applications for membership to the Adult &
Family Services Commission: John Tracy and Shavati Karki-Pearl. The applications were
brought before the Commission for approval on February 10, 2015, for submittal to the
Board of Supervisors at the February 24, 2015 meeting.

The purpose of the Adult & Family Services Commission is to represent the community
to the Board of Supervisors on issues regarding health and human services and the family
interests of all residents of Nevada County. I believe John Tracy and Shavati Karki-Pearl
will expand the breadth of knowledge and expertise of the Commission and add value;
therefore, the Commission recommends John Tracy and Shavati Karki-Pearl to fill the
Community-at-Large vacancies.

Mr. Tracy’s education and professional experience includes: Bachelor of Science and
Master of Business Administration from the University of Southern California, Line
Officer, US Navy, and 20+ years experience as a Contracts Manager for acrospace
companies responsible for defense contracts valued at over $100 million and a volunteer
for the Interfaith Food Ministry.

Ms. Karki-Pearl’s education and professional experience includes: Bachelor of Science
in Biosciences; 10 years as Director/Administrator of Private Post Secondary Vocational
Schools/Colleges; 3 Years as a Consultant for Higher education and Social Media
Marketing and One-Stop Business & Career Center Manager.

Thank you for your consideration.



